
Schedule Changes 
 
Students, you received your class schedule on the last day of the 2017-2018 school year.  Students can 
email or call in any change requests to their counselor by 3:00 PM on August 24. If you wish to discuss 
your schedule in person, counselors will be available at Rogers High School on Monday August 27, from 
12:00 PM through 7:00 PM. At that time, you will have the opportunity to make any student-requested 
schedule changes for the 2018-19 school year.  Students must make all student-requested changes by 
August 27.  Please remember these changes are only requests. We will try our best to accommodate 
your schedule requests based on availability and staffing. On 8/29 after 4:00pm, you will be able to see 
your final schedule in Power School. 
  
New student registration will begin August 21 at 8:00 AM. This time has been designated for new 
student registration ONLY, and no schedule changes will be accommodated. 
 
9th Grade Counselor:  Elaina Rankin elainar@spokaneschools.org 354-6590 
10th Grade Counselor: Jen O’Halloran jenniferoh@spokaneschools.org 354-6587 
11th Grade Counselor: Jackie Wallace jackiew@spokaneschools.org 354-6687 
12th Grade Counselor: Stacie Collier staciec@spokaneschools.org 354-6542 
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